10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

MR GREGSON
CABINET OFFICE

ENVIRONMENTAL POLLUTION

You should be aware that the Secretary of State

for Wales has registered-an interest in the

current interdepartmental consideration of

Environmental Pollution. I have sent him a

copy of the past papers.

David Barclay
17 May, 1984




